
 
 
 
No. DC/C-SH/2059       17.05.2010 
 
 
To: 
 
 
All Barge Owners, 
Tug Boat Owners, 
All Offshore Vessels, 
Accommodation Barge Owners, 
ONGC, 
SCI. 
 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 
 
 All vessels are required to inform the port the purpose for their prolonged stay at 
anchorage and the reason for not vacating the harbour after the days requested for are 
completed / ended. 
 
 The port provides anchorages for services required and does not provide 
anchorages for prolonged lay ups.  Where vessels do not have any need for anchorages 
and are just waiting for want of employment, they are required to vacate the harbour at 
the earliest. 
 
 In the meantime you are required to inform this office in writing, the actual 
manning of the vessel, condition of engines, and readiness at all times with enough fuel 
on-board to vacate the harbour on short notice. 
 
 
 
 
              (Capt. V.V.A. Pereira) 

                                                                                               HARBOUR MASTER 
 


